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Comments for Public Posting: This motion is a a no-brainer. Restaurants have had a massive
increase in expenses with the shift to take-out. This will allow
restaurants to cut their costs by only providing disposable utensils
to those who really need it. Everyone else can avoid having extra
waste lying around the house. Great for restaurants, great for
consumers, great for the Earth. Win-win-win!



